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Greenville Tool & Die has recently purchased and installed this Toyoda 
Bridge Mill with five-face machining capabilities. The fixed rail bridge 
machine is designed for heavy cutting applications and features roller 
guides, a hydraulic counterbalance system on the headstock, extended 
Y-axis travel,  and a powerful spindle. These features allow for highly
precise and accurate cuts without sacrificing speed. The new instillation
is an excellent addition to our arsenal and will be a huge asset in the
machining of complex workpieces.

Our deepest condolences to the family 
and friends of Jack Bailey. Jack retired 
from Greenville Tool & Die on April 22, 
1983 with nearly 40 years of service.      
He was a great man and will be missed. 

Jack Fredrick Bailey 

November 20, 1927 
– 

January 13, 2022 
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February   
2…………Matt Caverley 
2…………Nick Kaufman 
5…………Jeremy Hopkins 
8...………Brian Brasington 
10……….Mike Davis 
10……….Bill Harry 
12……….Jake Duffy 
17……….Seth Heckman 
22……….Mike Smith 
22……….Gabe Linder 
27……….Rick Visch 
28……….IV Mumby 

2/27….Drew Nielsen……5 years 

On February 17, 2005 the employees 
at Greenville Tool & Die purchased 
the company from the trust of our 
late CEO and owner, Stan Ash, and 
his wife, Blanche. Seventeen years 
later GTD continues to prosper 
following many of the same 
traditions passed down from the 
Ash legacy.  
 

Thank you, employee owners, for 
your direct investment into the 
success of this company. 

Matt Smalley completed his 
apprenticeship January 25, 2022 

and is now a journeyman Tool and 
Die Maker. Congratulations Matt! 


